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Calimesa Men’s Golf Club
1300 S. Third Street, Calimesa, CA 92320

Monthly Newsletter

March 2015

News

A big thanks to everyone that participated in the Longo/Spoto Memorial Super Bowl
Tournament. We had a nice turnout but more importantly we were able to raise and donate $500
to the Yucaipa High School Boys and Girls Golf Teams. An additional $200 was raised on hole
# 9 with the inside the circle challenge. Attached is the thank you card from Coach Scott Adams.

If you haven’t already heard, the YHS golf teams have come back to Calimesa Country Club,
making it their home course. This is a great opportunity for the Men’s Club to continue
supporting junior golf.

Richard Flattinger’s memorial service was on January 10th and it was truly amazing to see the
number of people that came to pay their respects to Richard and his family. It was a great tribute
and celebration of a great man. I attached the thank you card that we received from Linda
Flattinger.
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Updates

On our off Sundays (non-tournament Sundays), an unofficial skins game is played at 8:00 am.
There are usually 16 – 20 members that participate. Everyone is welcome to come out and play.
No need to sign up, just show up.

For our new members that do not have an established handicap (less than 20 rounds posted), you
may participate in tournaments with 80% of your handicap trend.i If you have any questions,
please contact Gary Sutt.

Attached to this email is a current roster. The roster will be periodically updated during the year
and can be found on our Online Shared Drive.

Tournament Results

2-15-15 (Individual Low Gross/Low Net)

Gross
1st – Ugapo 74
2nd – Alesi 76
3rd – Phillippi 77
4th – Arreola 80

Net
1st – Perez 62
2nd – Spoto 63
3rd – Jones 65
3rd – McIntosh 65
3rd – Cleland, R 65
3rd – Stoeckman 65
4th – Powell 68
4th – Tellyer 68
4th – Boucher 68

Complete tournament results can be viewed on the Online Shared Drive.

Upcoming Tournaments (Online Tournament Calendar)

March 15th – President’s Cup Qualifier/Individual Low Gross/Low Net
March 29th – Individual Low Gross/Low Net

Our first major of the year will start on March 15th with the President’s Cup Qualifier. The
President’s Cup is a handicapped match play tournament funded by the Men’s Club. The low 32
players from the Qualifier will be seeded in a single elimination bracket. The following rules
apply to the President’s Cup:

- Members must have participated in at least one Men’s Club tournament in 2015 prior to
the President’s Cup Qualifier
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- All members will use their LI (Low Index) as of 3/15/15 for the duration of the
tournament

- The first match after the Qualifier must be played by 3/29/15. All following matches
must be played in consecutive weeks by Sunday. The final match should be completed
by 4/26/15. Be aware that if you win your match, you may be playing every Sunday for
five weeks.

- If members can’t agree on a date and time to play their match, the default is Sunday at
8:00 am. If one or both members can’t make Sunday at 8:00 am, the member or match is
forfeited.

- If weather prohibits the play of a match on a Sunday, all matches will be postponed for
one week

- All matches must be played at Calimesa Country Club from the white tees
- The member with the higher handicap gets the difference between his handicap and the

lower handicapped member
- If the match ends in a tie, the match goes immediately into sudden death on the next hole

and strokes are given based on the hole’s handicap. If a match is played during a
tournament and members start on hole # 13, sudden death starts on hole # 14.

If you haven’t already signed up, please contact Tournament Chairman, Doug Owens, at
ddowens929@aol.com or 909-649-1963.

Reminders

Please be diligent about turning in complete and legible scorecards during tournaments.
Scorecards need to clearly show each member’s last name. The scorecard must be signed by the
scorer and attested by another member in the group. Scorecards that are not complete or legible
will not be accepted. Don’t get disqualified from a tournament because the Tournament
Committee can’t read your scorecard.

In case of dangerous weather, lighting, flooding, etc., during tournament play, members will
continue to play until instructed to stop playing by the management of the golf course. In the
absence of golf course management, the board present at the tournament will take a vote on the
decision to stop play. An air horn will be sounded. Once play is stopped, members will mark
their ball and return to the clubhouse for announcements. Members will return to their marked
spot when play resumes and continue play until the round is completed. The date and time play
resumes will be determined by the board. Any players that decide not to continue when play
resumes or that cannot make the rescheduled date and time when play resumes will be
disqualified from the tournament.ii

Thank you,

Michael Ebert
President

i Board Decision 11/23/05
ii Board Decision 7/21/06


